
       

 

 

 

Bethel Township Hose Company 

is proudly teaming up with  

Stockings for Soldiers 

 

From now until Tuesday November 15th 2022 Bethel Township Hose 
Company will be collecting items to help ensure our Military Heroes 
have a great holiday!  Drop off times to the Fire Company will be on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays 5:30-8:00pm every week.   

Suggested Items: 

Candy (Halloween/Christmas)   Chewing Gum 

Pretzels/Trail Mix          Fruit Roll Ups/Gushers 

Single Flavored Drink Mix (Hot Cocoa/tea/lemonade/coffee/ect.) 

Granola/ Fruit Bars     Ramen Noodles 

Slim Jims/Beef Jerky     Beef A Roni 

Toothbrushes      Small Toothpaste 

Razors       Lip Balm 

            Letters of appreciation from Children. 

No Aerosol Cans!  No bars of soap!   No Hand Sanitizer! – PLEASE! 

For a complete list of items please check us out on Facebook or visit our 
website www.BethelFire.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Any questions please email us at 
ProjectStocking2022@BethelFire.com 

http://www.bethelfire.com/
mailto:ProjectStocking2022@BethelFire.com

